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Gospel Values: 

Justice, Temperance, Prudence, Fortitude 

Super Citizens 

Georgie  

Hallie 

Jess 

Annabelle 

Mylor 

Poppy 

 

Branches of Love 

Max W 

Daisy 

Elizabeth 

Leo 

Annie 

 

 

Message from Mrs Fearn: 

What a wonderful start to the new 

term. We have all come together to 

discuss kindness and the role of 

Nurses. 

We also looked at our Virtues and 

how kindness ties in with them. 

Friday we are all having our photo 

taken by Tempest Photography so 

make sure you are in correct school 

uniform. 

 Best wishes, 

P Fearn 

 

Roald Dahl Day: 

We were delighted to support Roald 

Dahl Nurses by wearing our home 

clothes today. We will let you know how 

much we raised which will go directly 

towards helping terminally ill children. 

Find out more here: 

Roald Dahl Nurses 

The Bank of Dreams and 

Nightmares: 

Christmas Luncheon: 
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On Monday 6th November Hazel 

Class are working with The Bank of 

Dreams and Nightmares to create 

stories and illustrations to amaze and 

delight. 

The Bank of Dreams and Nightmares 

are a charity that help children 

develop a love of storytelling and 

writing. Find out more here: 

The Bank of Dreams and Nightmares 

 

 

Wednesday 13th December! Don’t 

forget to order your child’s special 

lunch! 

 

ECO Club: 

The ever-popular Mrs G will be running 

ECO Club on a Friday from next week 

(10th November) Please click here to 

book: ECO Club 

 

Steve Treble After School Clubs: 

If your child would like to take part in Mr 

Treble’s after school clubs please click 

here for more details. 

Sports Clubs 

Book early to avoid disappointment! 

Christmas Fayre 1st December 3pm  

We would like to ask for class 

donations for the stalls: 

OAK mince pies  

SYCAMORE lucky dip prizes new or 

old 
ASH chocolate/sweets  
HAZEL jolly jars  
MAPLE bottles (wine, shampoo etc) 

Please bring in donations by 22nd 

November. Thank you. 

 

 
 


